
Having a larger vessel shouldn't mean your carrying a larger portion of the clean up of our waterways. A small boat and larger vessel 
uses the same water, accesses the same rivers, etc. I own a 51' boat I find this measure doesn't apply an equal amount of costs 
involved in cleaning up our derelict vessels. Although I support the use of additional fees to do such it should apply equally. A good 
example might be the value of the vessel. That would be something I would support. Looking towards some of the fishing vessels 
and newer wake sport boats we're seeing on the water. These can cost nearly double of what I have invested into my vessel yet 
because of the length of mine I have to pay the increased burden of this solution. A value based assessment would be in line with 
current fee based streams such as property tax. 


